fron County Memorial Building Restoration Committee Minutes
July 13, 2015

Present:Joe Walesewicz, Dorothy Walesewicz, Karen Tenlen, Bill Thomas, Pat DiLuna,
Laverne Morello, Dennis Munn, Judy Nevela, Joe Pinardi

Pat read the minutes from the meeting of June 8, 2015. Joe moved to accept, Dorothy
seconded, minutes approved.

COMMUNICATIONS: Joe had another call regarding the motorcycle group who plan to visit the
area in June of 2016 They plan to use the Memorial Bldg. for meals and meetings for four
days at $200 per day, Monday through Thursday June 20 - 23rd. Joe will send the rental
agreemenit, amended for this long a rental , along with a packet of information about the area.
There are about 120 people in this group.

Zona Wick sent a letter stating she wants to run a Tai Chi class for 12 weeks, starting August
4th.

TREASURER'S REF’ORT; The checkbook balance is $4,148.73 Bills to be paid to the Miner,
North Star Beverages, and Giovanni's total $169.68

Other expenditures will include a resurfacing of the bowling alleys which must be done before
the start of the season in September. Estimated to cost between $1000 and $1200

Mr. Lawrence Kutz is interested in the cleaning and painting of the building. He was invited to
the meeting but was unable to attend.

Mr. Dennis Munn submitted the only bid for the job. The paint alone will be about $1500 and
the total job about $5500 .

Bill attended a firemen’s meeting to check on use of a hydrant for the washing. They said they
would clean the building with firehoses but feared the power of such a procedure would knock
off all the stucco. It was agreed the hydrant water could be used. The month of August would
be a good time to do the job.

Motion made, seconded and approved to accept Mr, Munn’s bid.

THANK YOU'S; to Joe and Scott for the installation of the screen door; to Virginia Benninghoff
for the piano; 1o Joe Rimkis, Bill Gerlach, Jake Tenlen, and Troy Erspamer for moving the piano
into the hall: To the cleaning crew, Laverne Morello for shampooing the rug in the entry hall
and to Lois Mildren for her help on Tuesdays cleaning sessions. for
cleaning the refrigerators.  and to Mimi for painting down at the foot of the stairs by Scott's
door.

FUNDRAISERS; Various fundraisers were discussed It was suggested we have a formal
dance around the holidays: Kathy will have another craft show in the fall, and different people
will look into other groups which hold annual get-togethers.

Next meeting will be on August 10th, 5:30 same place. ADJOURNED AT 6:30




